
Dubai International Private School  
DIPS, in partnership with parents and community, strives to prepare every Student 

to be digitally literate, a lifelong learner, and a productive citizen 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, Students, and Staff, 

Memorandum of Understanding 
between 

The British University in Dubai 

and 

Dubai International Private School (AlQouz) 
 

We would like to inform you that a Memorandum of Understanding between the 

British University in Dubai and Dubai International Private School (AlQouz) took 

place on 7th Jan. 2022. 

The purpose of MOU is to develop cooperation between the Two Parties to promote 

student recruitment to BUID and to provide discounted fees to students and 

professional development opportunities to staff at Second Party. 

 

Regards,  

 

Principal  
Dr. Akram Zayour  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


